
 

 
 

 

 
Wednesday 2nd November 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I wrote to you previously to invite nominations for the vacancy for a parent governor. 
 
As we have more candidates than vacancies, we must now hold a ballot. With this email, you will have 
received information from the candidate’s statements and a link to the form for completing confirming the 
candidate you wish to vote for. 
 
You may only vote for 1 candidate. 
 
You should: 

• Read the candidate statements attached to this email 

• Follow this link to complete the form to indicate the candidates you are voting for  
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=IlOSlu1cK0ClRDcb_Ol3tvCgf-
mcVKNLhT1z8ec8LLVUNUhMVURVQjZWWlhWWVBINkZVWlkzTTQ4NS4u 

 
The ballot form will be available until 9th November 2022. 
 
If you have any queries about this process, please contact Tracey Wright, our Governance Officer on 
tracey.wright@castlerock.org.uk 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr A Grainge 
Associate Principal 
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